

Helpful Links: PFC Website | PFC Facebook | PFC Volunteers | Order Gator Gear | PFC Gator Gazette Bell Schedule | School Lunch Menu 25- 26 DUSD Calendar | DUSD Volunteer Clearance



Dear John Green Families,

On behalf of the Parent Faculty Club, we want to extend our heartfelt thanks for your generous donations. With your support, we can continue to bring programs and resources that enrich our students' learning.

The PFC supports our students' experiences by assisting faculty with classroom supplies, field trip costs, grade-level projects, and organizing community events at our school. We strive to strengthen the relationship between families and the school by promoting communication and connection among parents, faculty, and our wider community.

Because of your giving, last year the PFC was able to contribute:

- Minder Binders for Students \$1,615
- Field Trip Grants (K-5th) \$6,000 total
- Faculty Stipends (Teachers, Librarian, and Principal) \$12,650
- Student Council T-Shirts \$500
- 2nd Grade Mother's Day Project \$1,200
- 5th Grade Promotion Contribution \$1,000
- 4th Grade Walk Through California \$1,875
- 5th Grade American Revolution \$2,050

In addition, your support made possible community events such as Room Parent Orientation, Fall Festival & Trunk or Treat, Movie Night, Pastries with Parents, the Crayon Initiative, Staff Appreciation Week, and more!

As a special thank-you, tiered gifts will be coming soon — our way of recognizing the big difference you've made.

To learn more, please visit JohnGreenPFC.org.

With gratitude, Your John Green PFC Board

September 2025				
9/1 Monday	Labor Day Weekend- NO SCHOOL			
9/5 Friday	Principal- Parents Forum - School Safety Plan 8:20 am in the MPR All John Green Parents are welcomed to attend and learn more about the Principal's school safety plan			

9/12 Friday	Room Parent Orientation 8:30-9:30 in the MPR This orientation is only for parents who have signed up to be Classroom Room Parents.
9/17 Wednesday	PFC Monthly Board Meeting 6:30 pm All parents are welcomed! Learn more about the PFC and what we do. Location:

Upcoming Events, Mark your Calendars: EVENT CHAIR S/ Co- CHAIRS NEEDED FOR THESE EVENTS Event Chair(s) sign-ups, click here!				
October 8, Wednesday International Walk and Roll	International Walk and Roll to School Day (IWR2SD) is an annual event held by schools across the world to encourage students, caregivers, and the school community to walk, roll, or use other active modes of transportation to get to school. On this day, parents and students participate with a walking bus to school to meet collectively in front of the school. Bikes and scooters are also welcome. Why walk and roll? • Less traffic congestion = promotes student safety In walking and biking • Encourages healthy habits, exercise • Better for the environment, better air quality • More info Event Leads and Volunteers needed. Please reach out to volunteer@johngreenpfc.org if you are interested in co-leading or volunteering for this event!			
October 16-17 Thursday and Friday	No School			
Fall Festival & Trunk or Treat To be Announced	We need multiple chairs and volunteers for this event to be successful. Please reach out ASAP to Volunteer PFC if interested! Please see below of last year's pictures of the event!			
October 31 Friday	Halloween- Minimum Day TK, Kindergarten: 8:20am- 12:10pm 1st-5th: 8:15am- 12:32pm			







AROUND OUR COMMUNITY:



Project Noether Encouraging Girls in Math on September 13, 2025 2pm-2:45pm

https://projectnoether.org/ | Instagram: @project_noether

We are Project Noether, a student-run organization dedicated to encouraging girls in math, and we are proud to announce a new math contest! We believe that this contest will help girls develop an interest in math, boost their confidence levels, and help them train important skills like pattern recognition, logical thinking and number sense in a fun and engaging way. If you are interested in participating, sign up at https://forms.gle/qf7S66txnZr7pyE27

There will be prizes for 16 people total - the top 4 contestants, as well as the top three students in each grade category not in the top 4 (8th grade, 7th grade, 6th grade, 5th grade and below)! Prizes will be monetary, with potentially some physical items and other surprises as well.

We hope this competition will encourage more young girls to be interested in math! For more information, you can visit our website at projectnoether.org or email us at projectnoether@gmail.com

- When: September 13, 2025 from 2:00-2:45 PM
- Optional activities from 2:45-3:45 PM
- Awards ceremony: 3:45-4:00 PM
- The awards will also be sent out afterward and posted on the website for people who cannot stay for awards). Any girl in grades 5-8 is welcome to join (any girl below 5th grade is also welcome to attend).

VOLUNTEER NOW!

